SB1583 is a desperate
gov. overrecich to protect
their agenda rather than
parental & religious
rights. This hypocritical
bill isn't fighting against
discrimination, it's
enforcing discrimination.
If passed it would usurp
school board and
parental authority,
claiming to know what's
better for students than
their parents.
Unconstitutional!



